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Leslie K. Dellon      
American Immigration Council       
1331 G Street, NW, Suite 200 
Washington, DC 20005 
 
 Re: American Immigration Lawyers Assoc. v. U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Servs.,  
        16-cv-956-RJL 
 
Dear Ms. Dellon: 
 
In accordance with the parties’ agreement in the joint status report filed on September 13, 2016, the 
United States Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) has reviewed and re-processed the 521 
pages of responsive records previously compiled in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
request dated December 4, 2014.   
 
Following further review of the withheld information, and in light of our ongoing good faith negotiations, 
the agency is exercising its discretion to release additional information in response to your request.  
Enclosed are 352 pages released in their entirety.  We are withholding 159 pages in part and 10 pages in 
full, pursuant to 5 U.S.C. § 552 (b)(4), (b)(5), and (b)(6).  
 
The enclosed record consists of the best reproducible copies available.  Certain pages contain marks that 
appear to be blacked-out information. The black marks were made prior to our receipt of the file and are 
not information we have withheld under the provisions of the FOIA or PA. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jill A. Eggleston 
Director, FOIA Operations 
 
Enclosure(s) 

National Records Center 
P.O. Box 648010 
Lee's Summit, MO  64064-8010 
 

October 13, 2016 
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